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Parents,  grandparents and community members need to have input on the 

curriculum and reading materials that are used and allowed in classrooms.  There is 

a difference between “banning” books and choosing books that are age appropriate 

and avoid sexually explicit content.  It is not the schools place to be indoctrinating 

children into alternate sexual orientations.  And it is and will always be inappropriate 

for children to see or read material that most parents view as pornography. 


